Update on electric grills

As promised at the Homeowners meeting Sharon has spoken to a representative from Travelers Insurance regarding the electric grills.
Travelers policy regarding gas grills remains the same.  Grills need to be at least 10 feet away from any structure and should never be used under any structure.  
Electric grills are a good option.  But for safety reasons needs to be a good distance from any structure as well.  The electric grills should NEVER be used under a deck, under an enclosed porch or on a deck.
For the safety of our community and to keep us well insured please follow this policy!
